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Sales of raw milk through delivery service, farmers markets and buying clubs would 

greatly increase the quality, availability and profitability of our milk production. It is 

hard to schedule customers to drive out to the farm, and they often cancel seeing as 

the drive is long, so being able to take the milk to a collective market once a week 

location or delivery straight to their house to ensure quality control would make our 

small operation more successful. We are in full support for the passing HB 2616. 


